
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Management 

28 March 2020 

 

This is to inform you that in accordance with the Prime 

Minister's announcement on 25 March 2020 with regard to 

the extension of Movement Control Order (MCO), the 

temporary closure of the Club has been extended to  

14 April 2020. 

The Club is reachable through emails addresses as follows: 

EXTENSION OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE 

Dear Members, 

 

Membership : mship@rscweb.org.my 

Accounts: accounts@rscweb.org.my 

General Enquiries: rscmail@rscweb.org.my 
 

  
We apologize for the inconvenience caused. Please take care 

and stay safe. 


